
 
 
To: All Media 
 
Attn: News Editors / Transport Reporters  
 
21 October 2021 
 
MEC Mamabolo, taxi industry to brief media on WATA/NANDUWE feud 
 
Gauteng MEC for Public Transport and Roads Infrastructure Jacob Mamabolo will, together 
with Gauteng SANTACO and GNTA leadership tomorrow, 22 October 2021, brief the media 
on the latest developments regarding the WATA and NANDUWE feud.  
 
This follows a meeting the MEC held with the leadership of both associations aimed at 
brokering lasting peace. The meeting was held on Wednesday, 20 October 2021.  
 
The joint briefing will also address recent clashes between the associations in which, at 
least, four minibus taxis were torched in the Johannesburg CBD last weekend.  
 
Members of the media are invited to attend the briefing to be held as follows: 
 
Date: Friday, 22 October 2021 
Time: 10h00 
Venue: Emoyeni Conference Center, Parktown 
 
Ends 
 
Issued by the Gauteng Department of Roads and Transport 
 
For more information please contact Theo Nkonki on 0827196404 or 
pressoffice.gpdrt@gauteng.gov.za 
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